	[image: ]
	AMERICAN SOCIETY OF HIGHWAY ENGINEERS

Delaware Valley Section

1500 WALNUT STREET, SUITE 1105  ●  PHILADELPHIA, PA  19102  ●  (215) 546-4555





September 20, 2016


Re: 	American Society of Highway Engineers
	2016-17 Delaware Valley Section Scholarship Program

Dear Sir/Madam:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Delaware Valley Section of the American Society of Highway Engineers would like to inform both yourself and your students of our 2017 Scholarship Program. The ASHE scholarship program was established to help grow the base of the civil engineering community at the university level, as well as to reward civil engineering students for their outstanding efforts. This year, the Delaware Valley Section of ASHE anticipates distributing several thousands of dollars raised through donations from members of the local engineering community.  This money will be distributed to eligible students who have excelled both inside and outside of the classroom.

I have enclosed an application and the awards criteria for your use.  Please feel free to display the application and award criteria as you see fit.  Please contact me at (610) 205-6544 or at smcinnes@pa.gov, if you have any questions or need additional information.

On behalf of the Delaware Valley Section of the American Society of Highway Engineers, I would like to personally thank both you and the university for supporting the growth of the civil engineering community, specifically, the highway industry.  

Sincerely,




Sarah E. McInnes, P.E.
Scholarship Committee Chair
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